
 

 
 
 

3rd March 2025 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Bannerman Road and the rest of the E-Act family of academies are following a helpful Speech and 
Language program called Elklan. 
 
There are resources available for parents and carers to help you make good opportunities for children 
to develop really strong communication skills which will help them both in their learning and in their 
lives outside school. 
 
Please watch this short video which describes how to make the best of everyday conversations with 
children. 
 
Click to follow link – no login is needed, just keep clicking!   
 
We will keep you updated as more resources become available. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Jodi Dyer, SENDCo and Deputy Head 
 
 

 

https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fi/egk65hdfmn1wnib7s0e67/Let-s-Talk-Super-Six.mp4?rlkey=4rhcwtih7n1d3qgs4g0o0mfba&dl=0

